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23rd June 2021 

 

Parents and Carers of Pupils in Oxford Class 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that Oxford class has been invited to represent school 

at the Centenary celebrations of the Bells at Holy Trinity Church. 

This special occasion is to be marked by a service to be held on Sunday July 18th, 

and will be led by the Bishop of Ripon and will be attended by other key figures of 

dignitary.  

We appreciate that this is taking part outside of school time and therefore relies up 

you giving permission for your child to participate.  School staff will be there to 

supervise the children in the church, so there is not need for you to attend. 

Currently I do not have any further details to share with you, but have been asked to 

confirm numbers as there is a strict limit to the size of the congregation. 

Please confirm that your child will be taking part by Monday 28th June via email to  

admin@parish.n-yorks.sch.uk 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me. 

Kind regards, 

Lucy Peberdy 
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